
 
 

NOTICE TO PORT USERS AND TENANTS 

South Wales Port of Cardiff 
 

Notification of Drone Survey 
 

Port users are advised that from Wednesday 24th August 2016 there will be a land 
survey including the use of flying drone equipment. The survey will be carried out to 
the southern port boundary within the area of Longships road around to the outer lock 
area. The survey could take up to 2 weeks to complete due to weather.  
 
 
If you require any further information please contact Mark Elliot ( 02920835083)    
 
 
 


